
Veterans of Foreign Wars Auxiliary Department of Connecticut 
Veterans and Family Support 

Judith Barnes, Chairmen 
(860)537-0612 or (860)655-6049 

ctvfwaux.veteransandfamily@gmail.com 
 

STAND DOWN 2023 
 

Friday, September 22, 2023 
                                    8:00 AM – 2:00 PM 

                      VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 
 

The CT Department of Veterans Affairs will be holding its annual Veterans 
STAND DOWN at five regional sites.  The CT VFW Auxiliary would like to 
be represented at each location.   The locations are: 
 

• Bridgeport: University of Bridgeport, Wheeler Recreation Center,  

   400 University Ave.  
 

• Bristol: St. Gregory CCD Center, 1043 Stafford Avenue.  
 

• Danbury: Danbury War Memorial, 1 Memorial Drive.  
 

• Norwich: Easter Seals Veterans Rally Point, 24 Stott Avenue.  
 

• Rocky Hill: CT Department of Veterans Affairs, 287 West Street.  
 

Please contact me if you are available to volunteer for this event! 
Team Connecticut is also looking for a volunteer to be the 
contact/coordinator for each location.  Please contact me to sign up to 
volunteer.   A minimum of two Volunteers are needed at each location to 
hold our spot.           

Thank you for your participation. 
 

“Remember your WHY”! 
 

“Banding Together For Our Veterans”! 


